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Commemorative Paving Brick 
To mark the centenary of Elwood Primary School, commemorative 
paving bricks are available for purchase. To be a part of history, 
order your pavers now through QKR.   
 

Families can order pavers inscribed with student and family names 
which will be used to pave the area near the entrance to the hall. 
They will be there for the next 100 years and will be a permanent 
reminder of your time at Elwood Primary School. 
 

Order through QKR or complete the attached order form and 
return to the school office. Additional forms are available on the 
school website. 
 

100 Year Assembly & Dress Up Day 
Next Wednesday 28 June at 2.45pm, we will be holding a special 
assembly to mark the 100th birthday of the school. Each grade will 
bring their time capsule contribution and we will sing happy 
birthday to Elwood PS.  Students are encouraged to come to school 
dressed as someone from the last 100 years, or as someone 100 
years old. 
 

Chess Team 
Congratulations to our Chess Team who played so well at the 
chess competition last Thursday.  What a fantastic effort by Will B, 
Luca D, Josh F, Zach F, Sonny H, Anthony H, Jack K, Henry L, 
Jasper L, Jenna M, Akshay R, Harry R, Koby V-L and Tom W.  All 
of the players won at least three games each which resulted in EPS 
coming second, our best result so far.  Jenna M deserves a special 
mention for being the top player on the day.  Thank you to our 
parents who were drivers and supervisors on the day. 
Rob Csoti 

Market News 
Please note Grades 1C, 1D, 1J, 1K, 1RT and 1S are rostered on 
for the next market to be held on Saturday 5 August in Term 3. 
 
Class reps will be making contact with parents in their 
respective classes to take part in the community spirit and help 
the school with its fundraising by signing on to volunteer at the 
market, and/or by producing cakes and other goods for the 
cake stall.  If you would like to volunteer, please go to  
http://www.elwoodmarket.com/volunteer/market  

Elwood Community Market Committee  

To book an EPS Market Stall visit 
www.trybooking.com/236549  

Please Note! 
Wednesday 21 June 

Grade 1K, 1S & 1C NGV Excursion 
3.30-5.45pm Enhanced Learning 

 
Thursday 22 June 
Bike Ed - Grade 5 

 
Friday 23 June 

Winter Sport - Grade 5 & 6 
Bike Ed - Grade 5 

Ready Set Go: Session 2 - Prep 2018 
4.00pm Creative Music Concert 

 
Monday 26 June 
Bike Ed - Grade 5 

4.00pm Creative Music Concert 
 

Tuesday 27 June 
4.45pm Soiree in JLC 

Bike Ed - Grade 5 
4.00pm Creative Music Concert 

 
Wednesday 28 June 

100 Year Day - Assembly & Capsule 
100 Day Photo and Dress Up 

3.30-5.45pm Enhanced Learning 
5.30pm Creative Music Concert 

 
Thursday 29 June 

11.30am - 1.30pm 5G & 5S ERP Expo 
Bike Ed - Grade 5 

 
Friday 30 June 

Classic Cinema - Despicable Me 3 
4.00pm Creative Music Concert 

End of Term 2 
2.30pm Finish 
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Friday 30 June 
End of  Term 2 

2.30pm Dismissal 

http://www.elwoodmarket.com/volunteer/market


 

 
For information about the MGC homestay program, 
please download the Homestay Kit at the base of this 
page: http://mgc.vic.edu.au/join-our-school/
enrolment/international-students/ . 
 
P l e a s e  c o n t a c t  L l u a n i  W i l l i a m s 
Lluani.williams@mgc.vic.edu.au or 0407 019 896 to 
book your homestay check today, and take your first 
step as one of the newest members of the MGC League 
of Homestay Champions! 
 

Net Set Go 
Net Set Go is a fun based skill development program 
that enables children aged from Prep to Grade 3 to 
learn skills and court positions in netball.  
 

The program runs on Tuesdays at 4.00pm - 5.00pm at 
the Elwood College Courts.  
 

For more information please contact Sue Potter at 
netsetgoelwood@hotmail.com. To register go to 
caulfieldsouth.vic.netball.com.au 
 

EPS Hosts Environmental Film Night 
Our Environmental Film Night featuring Melbourne 
Down Under and Bay Keepers, is on next Tuesday     
27 June at the Phoenix Theatre, Elwood College.  
Remember to book your tickets for this important 
event. Come along to hear about how incredible our 
bay and local environment are but also how they are 
under threat and feeling the impact of plastic use in 
our community.  It’s a cheap night out (family ticket 
$25) and all proceeds will go to Boomerang Bags, 
working to reduce plastic bag use in our local 
c o m m u n i t y .   P u r c h a s e  t i c k e t s  a t 
www.trybooking.com/280163 
 
Girl Guide Biscuits 
Girl Guide Traditional biscuits and Gluten 
Free Shortbreads are available to buy.  If 
you would like to support the Girl Guides, 
please see Deb Nelson in the school office.  
 
 
 
 
 
Attachments: 
Team Holiday  
Commemorative Paving Brick Order Form  
Dept of Health - Head Lice 
Environmental Film Night  

 

 Elwood Learning Hub Links 
 

 Poet’s Grove Children’s Centre :     
 http://www.poetsgrove.com/home  and follow link to newsletter 

 

 Elwood College :  
 http://elwood.vic.edu.au/index.php?option=com_content&view=article&id=113&ltdmid=117   

School enrolments and registration for our Ready Set 
Go transition program for Prep in 2018 are now 
available. Our second Ready Set Go session is on this 
Friday 23 June. If you have any further enquiries, 
please do not hesitate to contact our office. 

Sharron Hoggett - Administration 

International Student Program 
You know all those times you’ve wondered what life 
would be like with an international students? Well, 
here’s your chance to find out! 
 
In Semester 2 Melbourne Girls’ College will be having 
17 new students arrive to study for their VCE with 
us.  They will start off studying intensive English at 
Glen Eira English Language Centre and then in 2018 
they will transition to MGC. 
 
We are currently looking for homestay families for the 
girls for the six months they will be studying at Glen 
Eira English Language Centre, which is a fantastic 
opportunity for families to have a short term trial of 
hosting an international student.  The girls will become 
a part of your family for six months, just in the same 
way an exchange student would!   
 
You will receive seven day a week support in your 
journey as a new homestay family, with the services of 
a translator to be able to communicate with the 
students’ families.  You will be paid $315/week to 
cover the cost of housing, feeding and laundering the 
new member of your family, and our international 
student program team will make regular contact with 
you to make sure you’re all getting along. 
 
Hosting an international student is one of the most 
interesting and enriching experiences a family can 
engage in; you will gain an insight into another 
culture, language and family from the other side of the 
world and make a friend for life!   
 

http://mgc.vic.edu.au/join-our-school/enrolment/international-students/
http://mgc.vic.edu.au/join-our-school/enrolment/international-students/
mailto:Lluani.williams@mgc.vic.edu.au
http://www.poetsgrove.com/home
http://elwood.vic.edu.au/index.php?option=com_content&view=article&id=113&ltdmid=117


 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 


